
Andrew Beattie

From: Erik Rakowski <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Tuesday, 23 August 2016 12:00 AM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because they do not stack up!

1.6 million cubic metres of dirt, trucked in 16 hours a day for 9 months, to the tune of 100's of thousands of trucks.

The magnitude and impact of such a "modification" beggars belief.

Leading one to believe that the private interests behind this project are either completely inept or duplicitous.

MICL and SIMTA have come to an agreement, this does not mean they can recycle or rather up cycle an old and

defunct early works consent for 83ha and turn it into 250ha plus.

Instead, now that there is One concept for the first time in 10 years, all previous consents should be suspended and

condensed too one project pipeline with a revised EIS + TIS to meet the Restrictions and Conditions set down by
NSW PAC

People before Shareholders
Productivity before Profits

Yours sincerely,

Erik Rakowski

Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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